
 

 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

 

NON-PUBLIC MINUTES of March 5, 2007 

 

 
Board of Selectmen:  Nancy Scovner, Chairman; Curtis Payne; Dominic Albanese 

 

Administrative Staff:  Steven Schneider, Town Manager 

  

 

 

Mrs. Scovner moved to enter non-public session at 6:52 PM, RSA 91-A-3 II (a); Mr. Payne 

seconded.  Roll call vote:  Mrs. Scovner – aye, Mr. Payne – aye, motion carried. 

 

The Board discussed Steven Schneider’s performance review for the prior year. 

 

Mrs. Scovner moved to come out of non-public session at 7:02 PM; Mr. Payne seconded, vote 

unanimous. 

 

Mrs. Scovner moved to grant Steven Schneider a 4.5% increase in his bi-weekly salary, effective 

April 1, 2007, but to be implemented upon completion of town-wide employee reviews of full-

time staff; Mr. Payne seconded, vote unanimous. 

 

 

 

 


